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FAERE and Solar Academy are pleased to announce the launch of the third edition 
of the doctoral workshop, which will be held in Annecy on 14 and 15 March 2024.

Doctoral students working in environmental, natural resources and energy economics 
are invited to present their papers, research projects or thesis chapters.

All contributions are welcome. The workshop will host both theoretical and empirical works, at 
different stages of development. The objective is to open a space for academic and friendly 

discussion, to bring together the community of PhD students in our field, to allow them to 
present their work in progress, to test a research idea, to share their experiences, or to submit 

research difficulties to their peers in order to find solutions.  

The program will consist of 30 minutes of presentations, in English or French,
followed by a short discussion by a PhD student and a senior researcher.

If you wish to participate, please submit a long abstract (1000 words maximum), 
by 22 January 2024 to the following address:  karine.constant@univ-orleans.fr

Selected students must be up to date with their FAERE membership at the time of the workshop. 
Mission expenses will be covered.
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